
 
Audenshaw Road, Audenshaw, Tameside M34 5HD 

 

To be the best we can be - with God’s help 
 

 
 

This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the wellbeing of all children and expects our staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

Tel: 0161 330 3818                                          Headteacher: Mr John Shelton 
Email: admin@st-stephens.tameside.sch.uk                        Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Amanda Jackson  

 
 

 

Tuesday 18th July 2023 
 

NEW SCHOOL OPENING TIMES 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
From MONDAY 4th SEPTEMBER 2023, our new opening times are as follows: 
 
8.30am:  Main gates open: Make sure you’re on time for toast! 
8.40am:   Side gates open 
8.45am:   Side gates close and school begins 
 
 
3.05pm:   Main gates open 
3.15pm:   Side gates open and children dismissed. 
 

If your child(ren) attends a nursery, please could inform them of this change. 
 
Please come and see us if you have any questions, 
 
Many thanks! 
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